UNIVERSITY

OF DETROIT
MERCY

Library

Outer Drive Campus

June 27, 2000

Scott P. Muir

DALNET Steering Committee
Wayne University

Detroit, MI 48202

Dear Scott:

I have given careful thought to your offer to continue as chair of the DALNET Shared
Patron Database Task Force. For personal reasons, I must decline the appointment.

The work with the Task Force was very rewarding in many ways, especially in that I
learned so much from the interaction with the group and the advising from technical
personnel at DALNET and Horizon. Anaclare is actually the natural chair for this group
because of her broad and varying experiences with circulation. We ail benefited from her
experience in our attempts to work toward a solution to shared patron issues.

Many thanks for your assistance to me in this process.

Smcerely,

Frances O. Young

Director, Outer Drive Library
University of Detroit Mercy

Cc: M. Auer, P. Jose
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